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CLOSING REMARKS-TENTH VERTEBRATE PEST CONFERENCE 
DELL O. CLARK. Chairperson-elect, California Department of Food and Agriculture. 1220 N Street. 
Sacramento. California 95814 

As this concludes the Tenth Vertebrate Pest Conference, I express thanks on behalf of the Vertebrate 
Pest Council to all of you for your attendance and participation. This is your Conference; any sugges­
tions any of you have to improve future meetings will be appreciated. 

We have had participation during this Conference from people representing 15 foreign countries and 
31 states . Total registration was 479. 

It is impossible to thank everyone who has expended time and effort to make this Tenth Conference 
a success . If I leave anyone out, it is unintentional. Particularly, I want to thank Rex Marsh, 
Chairman of the Tenth Conference, for his leadership, enthusiasm and driving interest in vertebrate pest 
control. Terry Salmon, our program chainnan, is responsible for our fine program. Jerry Clark, Rich 
DeHaven and Charlie Crabb took care of the arrangements, registration and publicity details. I thank 
them, their helpers and the members of the Vertebrate Pest Council for the planning and direction of 
our Conference. 

Our next Conference will be in two years in Sacramento. We hope to see all of you there. 

Again, thank you and have a safe trip home. 
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